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Dear Friends, 

Please accept our sympathy and solidarity at this difficult time for your country. At the same time we declare 

that we stand on the side of Ukraine, whose territorial integrity has been violated in such a brutal way and in 

violation of international law.  

University of Environmental and Life Sciences prepared an educational offers for Ukraine reseachers. All 

details, including contacts to persons responsible for individual projects, can be found on our website: 

https://upwr.edu.pl/en/research/offers-for-ua-reseachers 

I hope it will be at least a small support in this very difficult and painful time for you. Moreover please 

remember that we are able to provide accommodation for your students, doctoral students and researchers. 

We offer full support to your academic community. Please remember that you can count on us. As an 

academic community with shared values, we need to stick together. 

 

Your sincerely, 

 

 

 

Anna Chełmońska-Soyta 

Vice-Rector for Internationalization 
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